

**NR\_key\_name:** F1F698B3C531DCC18525653E004756FC  
**SendTo:** CN=Tom Samoluk/O=ARRB @ ARRB;CN=Tracy Shycoff/O=ARRB @ ARRB  
**CopyTo:**  
**DisplayBlindCopyTo:**  
**BlindCopyTo:**  
**From:** CN=Jeremy Gunn/O=ARRB  
**DisplayFromDomain:**  
**DisplayDate:** 10/28/1997  
**DisplayDate\_Time:** 7:59:12 AM  
**ComposedDate:** 10/28/1997  
**ComposedDate\_Time:** 7:45:04 AM  
**Subject:** Staff meeting

I just spoke to Joe, who told me that he has recruited four people to go to NARA this morning to work on the HSCA project. This, of course, raises a question about whether the time of the staff meeting should be changed. You are already aware of my mixed feelings about this issue, and I leave it up to you to decide what is best. If you decide to reschedule, here are some thoughts: 1. I probably will not be back in the office today. 2. Joe is planning to return to NARA during the next few days and likely will want to take others with him. This is an important project and I hate to do anything to discourage it. Time conflicts are likely to recur this week. 3. There would be an advantage in having a "regular" staff meeting after the Z issue is resolved, as that would allow us to discuss this issue promptly without unduly highlighting it. 4. We are meeting with Z at 9:00 tomorrow. 5. All put together, this probably makes the best time for rescheduling, if you decide to reschedule, either late Wednesday or Thursday (i.e., 4:00 p.m.).

**Body:**  
**recstat:** Record  
**DeliveryPriority:** N  
**DeliveryReport:** B  
**ReturnReceipt:**  
**Categories:**